
No person can swim
exactly like a penguin
because people use
their arms and legs
to swim, and their
arms to steer.
Penguins swim with
their wings and steer
with their feet.

Think Can you
swim like a penguin?



Some penguins can
eat nearly a quarter
of their weight every
day.This means that if
you want to eat like a
penguin and you
weigh 100 pounds,
you would have to
eat 25 pounds of raw
fish, squid and krill
every day!

Think Can you
eat like a penguin?



Penguins and people
both use sound and
body language to get
their point across.
People use sound by
talking, laughing or
crying, and body lan-
guage by smiling or
frowning.

Think Can you
communicate like a
penguin?



Penguins look like
they are wearing
tuxedoes, but they
are really dressed in
camouflage that helps
them hide.What type
of clothing would
allow you to hide?

Think Can you
dress like a penguin?



Penguins use a waxy
oil to condition their
feathers, keeping them
strong and healthy.
People don’t have
feathers, but we have
hair that we keep
healthy with shampoo
and conditioner.

Think Can you
groom like a penguin?



People don’t have
feathers, so we use
coats, jackets, gloves
and hats to stay
warm. For really cold
weather, people can
wear down coats,
which are stuffed
with goose or duck
down feathers.

Think Can you
keep warm like a 
penguin?
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The New England
Aquarium has raised
60 penguin chicks
since 1968. Penguin
chicks grow rapidly
from impossibly
adorable fluff-balls to
streamlined juveniles
with sleek, dark-gray
feathers. Many of the
Aquarium’s penguin
babies have grown up
to have baby penguins
of their own.



Yes, you can. Help
keep the oceans
clean by picking up
trash on the beach.
Donate money or
time to conservation
organizations, such as
the New England
Aquarium. Learn as
much as you can
about penguins, and
tell your friends and
family about them.

Think Can you
save a penguin?


